
11

Alexander Gunyon

From: Tony Evans 
Sent: 03 June 2024 21:22
To: Consultations
Subject: Canterbury District Local Plan - Blean Woods C12

Categories: Green category

--Email From External Account-- 

Re; Canterbury District Local Plan - Blean Woods C12 
 
I strongly object to the proposal to designate building within Blean Woods as part of this local plan 
 
The main grounds for my objections are: 
 

1. Significant loss of this long established habitat with consequent impact on the flora, forna and public 
amenity.  Simply irreplaceable 

2. Lack of infrastructure to support such a large project 
3. Degradation of Canterbury City in terms of the ever increasing population and traffic density.  The face of 

Canterbury has changed significantly in the last 10-20 years making it less and less attractive as a place live, 
shop and visit 

 
Personally, I feel the South East is already over-populated and does not need more buildings, especially on green 
field sites.  Surely it is time for Canterbury City Council to have its own vision of the future, one which meets the 
needs of the local population rather than numbers imposed by central government for their own ends. 
 
Kind regards 
Tony Evans 
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